
Appendix N 
REPLACEMENT ORIENTATION PLAQUE AT GORING & STREATLEY RAILWAY 
STATION – MIGGS LETTER OF ASSIGNMENT 
 
The purpose of this letter is: 

1 To give notice of completion of the project to replace the Council’s orientation plaque 
at Goring & Streatley station, as proposed to the Council by MIGGS and set out in 
Appendix K of the agenda for the meeting of full council on 9 January 2023 (Minute 
22.31.6); and… 

2 To assign to the Council title in the completed and installed plaque and copyright in the 
full image on the face of the plaque; noting that… 

3 Copyright in the six individual photographs incorporated into this full image remains 
with the original photographers named on the face of the plaque who donated their 
images free of charge for this purpose (only). 

 

Notes: 

1 We have inspected the plaque and found that it has been made to the highest 
standards by a company with long experience of making such products. Should any 
matter arise regarding the making of the plaque, this should be referred to these 
makers: Fitzpatrick Woomer Design and Publishing Ltd, Unit 7 Lakeside Park, 
Neptune Close, Rochester, ME2 4LT. Phone: 01623 711771. Order reference: 
MRW20062/2. 

2 The plaque stands (with planning permission and the permission of both companies) 
on the highway, on land owned by Network Rail and leased to Great Western Railway. 

 
On behalf of the MIGGS committee, 

John Boler 
 
 
The old plaque is in storage and its new location is yet to be decided by the Council, it is 
noted that offers have already been received from members of the public. 

 


